TUESDAY 15th MARCH 2022

A meeting of the Haile and Wilton Parish Council was held on Tuesday 15th March 2022, in Haile Village Hall, Haile @ 7.30 pm.

PRESENT	Gordon Smith
	Eva Watson-Graham
	Dave Riley

APOLOGIES 	Jane Ward – a valid reason was given

MINUTES

Minutes of the previous meeting were agreed and signed.

DECLARATON OF INTEREST/OFFICE

There were no declarations of interest noted.

RESIGNATION

Due to work issues, Paul Sutton has handed in his resignation to the committee.  Gordon responded to his resignation e-mail and thanked him for his contributions.

PAYMENTS

The following payments were authorised for payment:-

£40 to ICO for GDPR
£369.82 to Gordon Smith for trees – to be planted near church

CRIME REPORT

This had been forward to the committee.

HIGHWAYS ISSUES

Potholes to be reported along Hardgates Road.

LENGTHSMAN

Gordon had attended a recent meeting and future membership costs will be increasing dramatically.  It was agreed to decide on forthcoming membership once the revised costs have been received.

WEBSITE

Our current website domain has lapsed and the address has already been bought.  Lesley will look at a new address (possibly haileandwilton.com) and once purchased, Michael Garstang has agreed to upload our existing information.



PLANNING APPLICATIONS/ISSUES

No issues to discuss.

BANK BALANCE

The bank balance at 28/2/22 was £5958.25

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

Dates of forthcoming meetings have been circulated via e-mail.

UPDATES/FEEDBACK

GDF – all agreed that we wouldn’t have a nominated committee member going forward as we believe it will be too much work for a small PC.  Representation will be made if an agenda item affects us – Andy Pratt agreed to inform us of any relevant items.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 20th April 2022.

There being no further business the meeting was closed.
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